Tunora Tumnres

What's happening in your village?
How about your organization?

Give us the facts, using our FAX.

276-7989

or write
P.O. Box 104480, Anchorage, AK 99510-4480

RCAC seeks subcommittee members

The Regional Citizens' Advisory Committee (RCAC) is recruiting
volunteers to serve on each of its four subcommittees. The RCAC was
formed after the Exxon Valdez oil spill as part of Alyeska's new spill
prevention and response plan for Prince William Sound required by the
State of Alaska. This 15-member independent regional citizens’ advisory
group is a cooperative effort between Alyeska and citizens of the region
affected by the spill.

The four subcommittees are:

1. Port operations and vessel traffic systems

2. Oil spill prevention and response

3. Scientific research and review

4. Terminal operations and environmental monitoring

Per diem and travel provided.

Please send a resume and/or written discription of your knowledge, ex-
perience, and reasons for desiring membership to RCAC Executive
Director Shiela Gottehrer, 750 West Second Avenue, Suite 200, An-
chorage, Alaska 99501 by 5:00 p.m., July 6, 1990. Indicate the specific
committee on which you wish to serve. For additional information con-
tact Sheila Gottehrer at 258-4800; Fax: 258-4811, or Committee
members Stacie Pascal at 272-2272, Ann Rothe at 258-4800 and
Georgia Buck at 472-2327.




